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Dear Chair Baker and Members of the Committee on Commerce and Consumer 
Protection, 

We submit this testimony in strong support of Wendee Wilson for confirmation to the 
Motor Vehicle Industry Licensing Board. We have worked frequently with Ms. Wilson 
in her capacity as Office Manager for Representative Angus McKelvey, Chair of the 
House Committee on Consumer Protection and Commerce. 

Ms. Wilson's character is one of integrity and diligence. In managing a busy office which 
handles so many important and wide-ranging issues, she is very hard-working and 
thoughtful in her approach to all our issues, and always has a positive attitude and a sense 
of humor. Ms. Wilson's character and judgment under the pressures of the legislative 
session are exemplary, and we feel these qualities will serve her well as a member of the 
Motor Vehicle Industry Licensing Board. 

For the foregoing reasons, we respectfully ask that Ms. Wilson's nomination receive the 
consent of the Committee, and be forwarded for confirmation by the full Senate. 
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